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June Newsletter 2017 
 

Beginning Visions 
145 Huffine St, Gibsonville NC, 27249 
beginningvisions.com T: (336) 449-4070 

 

Dear BV Families, 

Thank you for the overwhelming amount of gifts and love each of 
you showed during teacher appreciation week. We appreciate the 
gifts, but also really enjoyed the AWESOME baked potato bar, salad, 
and the many desserts! We are truly grateful for the opportunity to 
know each of the children and their families on a personal level here 
at BV! We look forward to spending the summer months with you!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

June 8th  

Graduation- Trinity Worship 
Center: 4pm-6pm 

June 12th  

Camp Discovery Begins 

July 4th  

 Beginning Visions- Closed 

 
 

Events in the 
Community: 

June 16th  

Powerade State Game ~ BMX 
Free Admission 

facebook.com/powerade 
stategames 

June 23rd   

Midsummer Meltdown at Ace 
Speedway Adults -$12, 
Children 7-12 $4, Children 
under 6 Free 

www.acemotorspeedway.com 

**Attention Parents: 

If there is a community event, 
fundraiser, or workplace 
sponsored engagement you 
think other BV families will 
enjoy, please inform the office 
staff and we will gladly spread 
the word!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Figure 1: The schoolagers playing an intense game of 
Twister… Does anyone remember who won?? 

Figure 1: Mrs. Stephanie, Mrs. Tabitha, and Mrs. Angie’s toddlers 
crafted Cows and Flowers. Wow!! 
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Shout-outs from Mr. 
Robbie… 
Shout-out to Ian and 
Kensington in Mrs. Shirley’s 3’s 
& 4’s class… They both 
demonstrated they can count 
to 100! Whoa!! 

Shout out to Mrs. Robin… She 
is teaching her class Spanish!! 
Buen trabajo y apreciamos tu 
trabajo!! 

Shout-out to Ms. Beth… We all 
know how much you mean to 
Beginning Visions but you 
rarely get recognized for your 
positive impact. Thank you Ms. 
Beth for your years of selfless 
service and for coaching, 
teaching, and guiding both our 
students and our staff!! 

Important Reminders…  

1) Please remember to sign 
your child in and out of their 
classroom every day.  

2) Graduation is on Thursday, 
June 8th, from 4pm to 6pm 
at Trinity Worship Center. 
Our 4 year olds will practice 
June 5th, 6th, and 7th. 

Happy Birthday to…  
Ms. Michelle: 6/2 

Mrs. Valerie: 6/9 

Mrs. Joi: 6/18 

 

 

Figure 2: Mrs. Starr and Miss Misty’s rockets…. To infinity 
and beyond!!! 

Figure 3: Our amazing teachers were in the spotlight this 
month!! Thank you teachers for caring for our children daily! 


